
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
February 9, 2023 
 
The Honorable Mayor and City Council 
City of Montgomery 
101 Old Plantersville Road 
Montgomery, Texas 77316 
 
Re: Water Plant No. 3 Generator Addition  
 GLO Contract No. 19-076-017-B366 
 Change Order No. 2 
 City of Montgomery  
 
Dear Mayor and Council: 
 
We received and concur with Quiddity’s recommendation of approval of Change Order No. 2 to the Water 
Plant No. 3 Generator Addition contract. This change order includes the replacement of the existing 
autodialer. There is no change to the contract period of performance with Change Order No. 2. 
 
During construction the contractor found that existing auto dialer only have 8 channels which is 
insufficient to connect all the additional alarms for the generator. The additional work is to install a 16 
channel auto dialer to allow for all equipment to be connected and leave room for future alarms.   
 
Approval of the change order will result in a $5,7698.98 increase to the contract amount, from 
$387,778.10 to $393,547.08. This is an increase of 6.81% of the original contract amount of $368,469.00. 
Approval will not change the contract period of performance from 180 calendar days.  
 
If you have any questions or comments, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
 
      Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
      Chris Roznovsky, PE 
      Engineer for the City 
CVR: 
Z:\00574 (City of Montgomery)\_900 General Consultation\Correspondence\Letters\2023.02.08 MEMO to Council RE GLO WP3 
Generator Change Order No. 2.docx 

Enclosures:  Change Order No. 2 – GLO Water Plant No. 3 Generator Addition 
Cc (via email): Mr. Gary Palmer – City of Montgomery, City Administrator  
 Mr. Dave McCorquodale – City of Montgomery, Director of Planning & Development 
  Ms. Nici Browe – City of Montgomery, City Secretary 
  Mr. Alan Petrov – Johnson Petrov, LLP, City Attorney 







H. Escalante, Jr., P.E.
Senior Electrical Engineer
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